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ARLINGTON, Va., April 24, 2024 - Boeing [NYSE: BA] today issued the following statement:

“While we are disappointed that we won’t be moving forward in this phase of the U.S. Air Force’s Collaborative
Combat Aircraft program, we are undeterred in our commitment to providing next-generation autonomous
combat aircraft for U.S. and global military customers. Work continues on our robust and growing autonomous
family, including the MQ-25 Stingray and future derivatives, the MQ-28 Ghost Bat, and a number of proprietary
programs we can’t disclose.”
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